
Magnolia Middle School  
2024-2025 School Supply List 
  

o One binder for all subjects (1 ½ - 2 inch recommended) 
o White wide-ruled, 3-ring notebook paper  
o Dividers 

o 2-3 Spiral or Composition Notebooks 
o Highlighters - 2 different colors 
o Pencils  
o Post-its (different sizes) 
o Pens – dark blue or black ink only (No gel pens or permanent ink markers) 
o Colored pencils  
o 2-3 folders 
o Bookbag (all bags must be stored in lockers throughout the school day) 

 
Physical Education: 
All students must have appropriate footwear to participate in physical education. For 
safety reasons, sneakers or tennis shoes must be brought or worn to school to be 
involved in physical activity.  
 
This year, 6th grade students will be changing into gym uniforms for physical education. 
All 6th grade students will be provided one gym uniform. We will be accepting school 
donations in lieu of a purchase price. The donations will be utilized to buy school 
supplies and equipment at Magnolia Middle School.  Uniforms will be provided during 
Open House or during the first week of school in physical education class. Students will 
be signing for receipt of the uniform. Replacement or additional uniforms can be 
purchased from the school.  
 
Optional Supplies: 

o Calculators are provided for classroom use by the school.  However, should you 
want to purchase a calculator for home use, these are the recommended 
models. 

o Grade 6: 4 Function Calculator or TI-34II Scientific 
o Grades 7-8: TI 83 or TI 84 Plus (Highly recommended for Algebra & 

Geometry students) 
o Centimeter/inch ruler & protractor  
o Glue Sticks 

  
*Some teachers may require additional materials based on the needs of their classes. 

 
Community partners and friends of Magnolia Middle School have 

generously donated school supplies to our students. If your family or 
business is interested, additional donations of supplies are always 
accepted and appreciated. Any family in need of assistance with 

school supplies or other available community resources should 
contact our community schools specialist, Ms. Genelle Hatcher, by 

sending an email to Genelle.Hatcher@hcps.org. 


